Townsend, Erle

From: Jeff Tetrault <souldad77@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:11 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)
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It would be stupid to make a mandate like this for mainers we can not allow a mandate on the use of ev in maine our
environment wouldn't be able to keep these vehicles running as needed and our already weak grid can't handle the
power needed to charge so many vehicles please can we just go back to using common sense.



